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MEMORANDUM
July 13,2022

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L and S Bldg., Roxas Boulevard 
Ermita, Manila

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT REPORT RE: CONDUCTED INSPECTION AT SCOTTLAND, INC. 
LOCATED AT SO. TANDUL, BARANGAY BINTUAN, CORON, 
PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Coron, Palawan dated July 01, 
2022 relative the above subject.

Per memorandum, CENRO Coron submitted the monitoring report dated June 24, 2022. 
Report shows that no illegal activities conunitted by Scottland, Inc. on their ongoing construction 
of resort facilities. It is contrary to the allegations made by SAGIP Coron reported on June 23, 
2022 during the meeting of Inter-Agency Task Force in Coron that there were indeed illegal 
activities in the construction site.

For information and record.

“For the PENRO”

ANGELICA D. VERIAN
Senior Forest Management Specialist/NGP Provincial Coordinator 

In Charge, Office of the PENRO

Copy Furnished 
CENRO Coron, Palawan
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